
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Sakina, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, January 25, 2019 11:01 AM 

Sakina Deas 
RE: 

FILED 1/25/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 00396-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

The docket title has been changed per your request below. We have also change the prog mod from 
B1d to B1c to reflect a transfer rather than a name change. 

Dorothy 

From: Sakina Deas 
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 10:55 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: 

Dorothy, 

Can you change the Title on Docket No. 20190027. Information is below. 

From: 
"Request for approval of name change on CLEC Certificate No. 8543 from GTC Communications, Inc. to Consolidated 

Communications Enterprise Services, Inc." 

To: 
"Request for approval of transfer of CLEC Certificate No. 8543 from GTC Communications, Inc. to Consolidated 

Communications Enterprise Services, Inc." 

Sakina Deas 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
{850} 413-6504 
sdeas@psc.state. fl. us 
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